
 

 

 

“Families together studying Buddhism teachings at home in bilingual languages- 

English and Vietnamese” 

 

OPEN LETTER 

Dear Buddhism parents and children, 

We understand that the recent large scale outbreak of COVID- 19 pandemic has had a 

major impact on all social activities and your children’s schooling.  

In order to help your children continue in their study of Buddhism Teachings during this stay 

at home period, Vien Giac Temple is planning to share weekly Buddhism Teachings in 

bilingual languages via our Facebook page. This content is relevant to pupils ranging from 

kindergarten to 6th grade. 

The Buddhism teaching materials compiled by Vien Giac Temple have been approved and 

acknowleged by the NSW Department of Education. 

 

Please monitor and visit our Facebook page every Saturday at 2pm to download teaching 

materials for your children and yourselves to study together at home. 

 

We do hope those Buddhism teachings provide you and your children with some spiritual 

assistance during these difficult times. 

 

Yours respectfully, 

 

Abbess 

Bhikhumi Thich An Thien   

 


